
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 2019 
 
Dear Oak Hills Parents:  
 
In a few short weeks, the Oak Hills students, staff, and parents will gather together to begin the 
2019~2020 school year.  I am looking forward to seeing our campus light up with bright smiling faces 
returning from summer break.  I hope you have enjoyed relaxing and spending time with family and 
friends.  If you are new to our school, we look forward to welcoming you.  You will soon discover that 
your new Oak Hills Family is an amazing community where children flourish socially, emotionally, and 
academically.   
 
On August 1st and August 2nd, we will be registering all students.  This will allow you to take care of all 
the annual paperwork and also find out who your student’s teacher will be.  Please complete all forms, 
print, sign, and bring them with you to registration. 
 
If you are new to Oak Hills Elementary School, please attend our New Student Orientations as follows: 
 

Discovery Kindergarten and Traditional Kindergarten Monday August 5th 2:00 - 3:00 pm. 
 
First - Fifth Grade Friday August 1st 11:00 am -12:00 pm. 

 
Students and parents will have an opportunity to tour the campus, and a crew of student ambassadors will 
be here to welcome their new classmates and answer any questions they may have. 
 
The continued success of Oak Hills relies heavily on positive parent support.  As you complete the 
registration process you will meet some of our PTA volunteers.  I encourage you to take advantage of this 
important opportunity to be involved in your child’s education.  The hard work of our dedicated parent 
volunteers, along with critical financial support, allows us to provide state-of-the-art instructional 
programs for all of our students.  With the present state of Public-School funding your support is 
absolutely critical. 
 
School will begin on Tuesday, August 6th.  Please plan to arrive early and be patient as you search for 
parking.  In addition to street parking, the church parking lot will be available for your use.  Please do not 
park in the staff lot.  Students will line up on the blacktop by grade level.  Look for your teacher’s name 
written on the playground in chalk.  Also, please make sure your child knows the arrangements for after 
school pick up, or how to get to after school care. 
 
Enjoy the rest of your summer break.  I look forward to seeing you soon! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Erik J. Warren 
Principal 
 


